
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
September 19, 2011 
 
Gary Savage 
Faith Energy, LLC 
7330 Fern Ave. # 403 
Shreveport, LA 71105 
 
RE:  AFIN: 50-00062  Permit Tracking No.: 0323-WG-SW-1 

S. W. Willisville SWD System 
  
 
Dear Mr. Savage: 
 
The Department has received your response to the August 10, 2011 inspection of your 
facility by our District Field Inspector, Connery Salter.  Your response has been deemed 
deficient for the following reason: 
 

The Department requires that you send photo documentation of the items 
addressed in the September 9, 2011 response letter. 

 
A copy of the inspection report and the inadequate response is included with this letter 
for your review.  Please submit an adequate response to the Water Enforcement 
Branch by October 3, 2011.  Failure to adequately respond by this date will be 
considered in determining the enforcement action, if required, for this construction site. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0667 or you may e-mail me at carlsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Carlson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division Enforcement Section 


